
King George PAC Meeting (Via Zoom)
– September 14, 2023

In attendance Executives: Catherine Reid, Julia Kaplun, Kateryna Visotskii
King George Administration in attendance: Principal –Tyler Evans

Participants: 26 (including PAC execs)

Minutes

19:36 Welcome and Sign in – Recognition of unceded lands – Catherine.

19:40 Approval of Agenda: MOTION: Kateryna. SECOND: Julia PASSED

19:41 Approval of Previous Meeting’s Minutes – June 15, 2023, MOTION: Kateryna and
SECOND: Julia PASSED

19:46 Welcome to the parents from the PAC of Lord Roberts, Elsie Roy and Crosstown

19:47 Treasurer Report – Catherine (on behalf of Amber)

● Gaming Grant is received $11,960.00.
● General account balance: $6,992.67 and gaming account balance: $276.82 (after

outstanding transactions and pledges).

19:51 Principal’s Report:

● Tyler thanked KG PAC for all the effort last year.
● Over the summer KG received generous donations of gym equipment.
● 625 students projected; the school is full.
● 5 new teaching staff: 4 under contract and 1 is in the works.
● New support staff, Daniele Mesa (SASI worker), Indigenous worker Heather Froste, Safe

and Care school worker Natalie Labelle.
● SLO (School Liaison Officer) program reintegrating this year Constable Angela Stewart.
● Students settling in, career program starts in October, Post Secondary fair in October

during FIT time - open for all grades, athletics program has started.
● FIT time is not Monday and Wednesday morning for 40 minutes if students need help

from the teacher.
● MYP program consultation process underway.
● Athletics: announcement are made through Teams few times per week, also Mr. Pannun

in the computer lab is the athletic director.
● Question from the parent: if someone can volunteer teaching mandarin to students.

Tyler said it is possible and to contact him.

In the spirit of Reconciliation, I acknowledge that we live, work, and play in the unceded and traditional territories of the
Coast Salish peoples – xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), sḵwxw̱ ú7mesh (Squamish), and selí' lw' itulh (Tsleil-Waututh) nations.



20:19 Committee updates – Fundraisers.

● Direct appeal still available for donation –
year-round fundraiser, way to get your tax receipt for the year.

● Pizza lunch starting in November and Catherine will be leading.

● Walk, Bike, Roll fundraiser, application $500 and will start in November (school active
child program).

● The pub event was a success, and we will do it 4 times this year with the first one in
November.

● Purdy’s Chocolates will start in November to be received in December by students.

● Snowflakes fundraiser – Christmas time.

20:16 We are putting out a call for volunteers for Co-Chair and Co-Treasurer for September
PAC. 2 parents were interested in joining as member-at-large.

20:28 Meeting adjourned: MOTION: Sonja and SECOND: Elvia

The following are the voted in PAC committee for 2023/2024 school year:

CHAIR: Catherine Reid
TREASURER: Amber McElroy
SECRETARY: Kateryna Visotskii
MARKETING: Juli Kaplun
MEMBERS AT LARGE: Luca Schifano, Jo-Ann Dickinson, Haseena Mecklai, Sonja Dueck

General Account: current balance is $0
Gaming Account: current balance is $0
School Cash Online: $3,524
Petty Cash: $0
Total funds available: $0

School Wishlist: $0
PAC to finance: $0
Funds to raise through Fundraisers: $14,000.00

In the spirit of Reconciliation, I acknowledge that we live, work, and play in the unceded and traditional territories of the
Coast Salish peoples – xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), sḵwxw̱ ú7mesh (Squamish), and selí' lw' itulh (Tsleil-Waututh) nations.


